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15' March 2006 78-2 

re: Notification in accordance with Section 42(2) of the Waste Management Acts, 1996 to 2005, of a 
proposed decision on an application for a review of a waste licence, in respect of a facilitv at 
Ballaghveny Landfill, Ballvmackev, Co. Tipperary. 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Please find enclosed the notification of the Agency's proposed decision on your application for a review 
of a waste licence in respect of a facility at Ballaghveny Landfill, Ballymackey, County Tipperary. 

The notification and the accompanying copy of the proposed revised licence, set out the details of the 
proposed decision, in accordance with Section 42 of the Waste Management Acts, 1996 to 2005 and the 
relevant Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations. The Inspector's Report, Proposed Decision and 
associated documents are available for inspection on our website www.eDa.ie or can be 
viewedpurchased at the Agency Headquarters and at the offices of North Tipperary County Council in 
accordance with the regulations. 

It is important to note that any objection to a proposed decisionhequest for an oral hearing must be 
received by the Agency before the expiration of the appropriate period as specified in the 
accompanying notification. An objectionhequest for an oral hearing must be made either by sending 
the objection or request by prepaid post to the Agency, by leaving the objection or request with an 
employee of the Agency at the ,Headquarters of the Agency in Wexford during office hours, i.e. 9 a.m. 
to 5 p.m. Monday to Friday. 

The Agency is taking this opportunity to bring your attention to the following conditions 3.18.1, 3.19.1 , 
3.2 1.1 and 6.1.1 requiring various infrastructure to be provided at the facility from the date of grant of 
this licence. 

. 

Yours sincerely, 

oeleen Keavey 
Programme Officer 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 

Encl. 

C.C. Mr Frank O'Halloran, Senior Engineer, North Tipperary County Council, 
Environment Section, The Machinery Yard, Limerick Road, Nenagh, 
County Tipperaiy. 


